

Jules Verne Elementary Home & School Newsletter

Jessica Budd Chairperson

jvhspresident@gmail.com



Welcome back to school!

Welcome back to our returning families and welcome for the first time to our new families! We are happy to finally see everyone again and hope you had a relaxing summer despite the unique circumstances we find ourselves in.

Upcoming Events

H&S Meeting September 9th 7:00

Chocolate Delivery September 18th

Mask Fundraiser Ongoing

FundScrip Ongoing

Grad Hoodie Order Deadline September 18th Home & School will be moving ahead with business as usual (as much as Covid-19 will allow) and we have already undertaken one of our most important fundraisers of the year, the Chocolate fundraiser.

At our first meeting, we will discuss this as well as work together to brainstorm more fundraising ideas that comply with current health protocols. We will also discuss upcoming events, recap the end of last year, and explore the possibility of new projects. Can't wait to see you on Zoom!

Lastly, we would like to take this opportunity to thank **the entire Jules Verne Family** for pulling together during the onset of the pandemic and the continued support we show for each other as we make our way through this extraordinary time.

Join Us ...

First Home & School Meeting through ZOOM

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. JOIN US!

https://us02web.zoom.us/i/81653627552?pwd=WWFGdkV2TEI0dkNzV21hSDJFTldIQT09

Meeting ID: 816 5362 7552 Password: 081813



What's Happening...

Chocolate Fundraiser: If you have chosen to participate, boxes will be sent home with your child on Friday, September 18th.

Mask Fundraiser: Great news! Now you can order your masks and school clothing from the same supplier. Evangelista Sports has joined us to simplify your purchase and will donate \$2 to Home & School for every mask trio sold. https://www.evangelistasports.com/julesverne/en/

Graduation Committee: Covid-19 greatly affected last year's graduation. Although it is unclear what the future holds, graduation committee will still meet and plan a "regular" graduation for the time being. Grad committee and Home & School have amalgamated and now work together as a single entity regarding fundraising for graduation. If you are interested in participating, please join the Home & School meeting this week for further details.

New This Year!

- Home and School Monthly Newsletter!
- E-transfer now available to facilitate easy payment for fundraisers, etc.
 (Please specify what the e-transfer is for and your child's name in the notes section to ensure clarity.)

H&S Meeting Info

September 9th 7:00 (link above)

Meeting ID: 816 5362 7552

Password:

081813

Shout Outs!!!

Due to the abrupt ending to the 2019-20 school year, we would like to take the opportunity to thank the following people...

Adam Garonce: Thanks for the generous donations of food/drink!

Rinaldi Family (Jack Auto Parts): Thanks for all your hard work and donations. Good luck in high school!

Alberga Family: Thank you for your years of service! Wishing you luck as you move on to new adventures.

La Rocca Family: Your generous donation for the Homecoming was greatly appreciated!

Jessica Budd, Sheila Lindsay and Kathy Ponteira: All your time given for the Homecoming was truly appreciated!!

Volunteers who cleaned the schoolyard: Thank you for taking time this summer to pull weeds and shovel dirt so the yard could be repainted! It looks amazing!

Minicucci Family: Thanks for donating the plastic pouches for Cycle 3 masks and cement pillars for our recess zones. Your donations are so much appreciated.